
Suspension of delivery 

on March 29 (Fri.), 2013 

 
 

March 18, 2013 

 

 

 

***               ***                   *** 

         

Dear our customer, 

 

 

Thank you for your patronage to our Webshop! 

 

You are kindly requested to note that our dispatch is being 

suspended on March 29, 2013 (one day) due to annual inventory 

check. 

 

Under these circumstances, your orders reached JHA later than 

noon of March 28 (Thur.) can be dispatched on April 1 only. 
 

Thank you in advance for your kind understandings and 

cooperation to the matter. 

 

 

***               ***                   *** 

 


